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Letter to the Editor: 
 
To Whom it May Concern 
 
I am a Custodian at Kirby Public School. I must say that I am more than a l i tt le  
annoyed by the people who think that they have a right to fill the garbage containers at 
the school with their household garbage, etc. I have had propane tanks, garbage, metal, 
old lawn mowers, paint cans, etc. and this past weekend someone disposed of their old 
swimming pool in the garbage bin. 
 

There are facilities available for households to dispose of this type of waste properly. I 
guess that it would have been too difficult to be responsible. 

 
We at the school are recycling our glass, metal, paper, etc. to cut down on the waste. We 
have done so well that the bin only gets dumped once a month. Now that this very 
selfish person has dumped their old pool in there and over half filled the bin, the 
school, will have to order an extra pick up this month. 
 

I just wanted to write this because we all get a little upset when others don't take to 
time to think of others and do what is right. 

K Parent 

 

 
 


